
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL WINTER RETREAT 

GARNER CREEK RETREAT CENTER 
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We are so excited to announce that we are returning to Camp Garner Creek in 

Dickson, TN for our Middle School Winter Retreat.  

 

All students in grades 6-8 are invited to join us! 

 

We know students are busier today than ever before, and that is why we 

believe a short weekend retreat can catalyze spiritual growth and Christ-

centered friendships in a way that is more difficult in the midst of our typical 

weekly rhythms. 

 

We have multiple worship and teaching services, but the weekend revolves 

around small groups. Students will have small group sessions and countless 

opportunities to make memories with their group both during free time and in 

team competitions.  

 

You can register at churchofthecity.com/winterretreat. Remember that you 

only need to pay a $50 deposit to hold your post at the current price point 

available. After paying your initial deposit, you can make payments of any 

amount toward your balance due at your own pace. We just ask that the 

balance be paid in full by January 31. 

 

We believe we are in for an incredible weekend and hope to see you there! 

 

City Students Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

PACKING LIST: 

 

❏ Raincoat / jacket / sweatshirt 

❏ Jeans / long pants 

❏ Underwear 

❏ Tennis shoes and socks; shoes are required at all times 

❏ Pajamas 

❏ Toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrush, soap, shampoo, etc.) 

❏ Towel / wash cloth 

❏ Water Bottle 

❏ Bible/pen/journal 

❏ Pillow 

❏ Sleeping bag / bed sheets (twin) 

 

A FEW WORDS ABOUT CLOTHES...  

Even with the constantly changing trends in fashion, we should dress 

modestly and appropriately. These principles apply to both sexes: 

 

1. Appropriate and modest clothing must be worn for all events such as 

general sessions, breakouts, free time and all other activities.  

2. All clothing is subject to City Students staff approval. If a staff member 

feels that an article of clothing is inappropriate, he or she will ask the 

student to change immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

GUIDELINES 

1. Be present and on time to every event including meals, teaching 

sessions and activities.  

2. No student is allowed to be in the room of the opposite sex.  

3. Cell phones are not allowed at winter retreat. Please have your student 

leave all technical devices at home. If there is an emergency, you can 

contact the Garner Creek Retreat Center at 615-446-3279.  

4. Alcohol, non-prescriptive drugs, tobacco products, firearms, fireworks 

and knives are strictly prohibited.  

5. Garner Creek Retreat Center is your home for the weekend. Please help 

us keep the grounds as clean as possible. Proper respect for the camp 

facility is expected.  

6. Please bring your Bible and something to write with to all teaching 

sessions.  

7. Please be in your room by the designated time on your camp schedule. 

The “lights out” policy has been placed on the schedule for security 

reasons. Students will not be allowed outside of their rooms after 

curfew. This policy will be enforced because we want you to be at your 

best for all camp activities.  

8. All student medications must be checked in and registered with our 

Camp Nurse.  

9. All injuries are to be reported immediately to one of our City Student 

staff members. 

 

Reminder: Don’t forget to follow these guidelines. They will help to make our 

winter retreat the best ever! You alone are responsible for your actions at 

camp. You are accountable to God and to the direct authority of the City 

Students staff and the Garner Creek Retreat Center staff. 

 

 


